
CITY OF TORRINGTON  

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

On November 18, 2020, the City Planner approved the following application: 

 

Site Plan 1356 

Applicant: Stephen Krohley, FIP Construction 

Location: 211 High Street 

Proposal: Construct new COVID-19 testing site 

 

Copies of the above mentioned plan and application are on file in the Land Use Office, City Hall, 

140 Main Street, Torrington, CT 

 

Martin J. Connor, AICP 

City Planner 

Dated in Torrington, CT 

This 19th day of November, 2020 

 

 

Please publish 11/19/20 

 

Land Use Office     860-489-2221 

 

 

 

 

  


